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Club Events 
 
 
July 4:  4

th
 of July Celebration, Abington Heights Middle School, Rotary Club of The Abingtons  

July 13: Midsummer Fair, Green Gables, New Milford, Rotary Club of New Milford, p. 11 
July 13: Wine Festival, Watkins Glen, Rotary Club of Mid Valley, p. 12 
July 27: Baseball Hall of Fame, Cooperstown, NY, Rotary Club of Trail, p. 15 
July 31: Golf Tournament, Buck Hill Golf Course, Rotary Club of The Pocono Mtns.,  p. 16-7 
August 1: Wine Tasting Event, American Legion Hall, Forest City, Rotary Club of Forest City, p. 18 

A Message from the District Governor  

Dear Rotarians; 

 

Our Rotary year, 2013 & 2014, is at an end.  I would like to take you through my Rotary mo-

ments. When I visited the clubs you welcomed me and my husband, David, with open arms.  We 

heard about your projects and fund raisers. But, the most interesting activity  to me was how you 

included the youth,  because they are our future. It was eye opening to see  how the Interact 

Clubs do local projects  from having Polio Walks to helping the local Rotary Club give out the 

Dictionaries to the third graders.  When Mellissa Saxon held an orientation in the fall for the 

youth exchange and all were  together under one roof from all of the different countries. They put 

on their presentation on their native country in the best English that they know. That was a mem-

orable moment for me.   Our youth exchange went to Rotary UN Day in New York City.  After-

wards, they visited the Statue of Liberty and Ellis Island.   

 

We just  finished RYLA at Keystone  Collage.  We had 80 students which was full capacity. RYLA has grown each year 

since we went back to the five days format.  This year's  students became  young  adults  when they went through this 

Leadership program. They felt that everyone accepted each other with out judgment . This year they worked on a hands 

on  project to test water for purity. They made Wapi's to test water and they will help families in Africa. In three hours 

over 500 Wapi's were made. One Wapi will help a family of four.  Congratulations to our RYLA  students and the Dis-

trict Chair,  Karen DeMatteo and her team had another successful year.  I hope that you will get to visit next year and see 

and understand the impact each student  has on one another. 

 

My only regret is that my year as Governor came to an end.  This year I tried to visit the clubs more than just the official 

visitations .  I had a chance to work with clubs on their projects like cleaning road- sides to selling tickets at a fair.  Our 

Rotary theme this year was Engage Rotary Change Live.  I know all the Rotarians in this District changed my life forever 

and I hope that your lives were changed too.  The motto of Rotary is Service Above  Self  which personally touched each 

club and Rotarian. For all that you do, I thank you.       

     

Today, we had  the banner exchange from the Greater Nanticoke Area to  North Pocono. At mid-night Monday the tradi-

tional phone call from me to DGE Carol, which at that time, Carol becomes the DG and I slip into retirement. Who am I 

kidding! I don't do retiring well at all.  We do have a great District at this time. I  THANK YOU for all your support in 

the past year! 

               

DG Irene 
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President Rotary International -  

2013-2014 - Ron Burton 

 

District Governor 7410 - 2013-2014 
Irene Carey 

622 Kosciusszko St. 

Nanticoke, PA  18634 

Home:  (570) 239-7076 

Email: icarey1@verizon.net 

 

District Officers 
Carol Hemphill DGE - 2014-2015 

Barbara Huffman de Belon DGN—2015-2016 

Marcia Loughman— DGND—2016-2017 

 

District Treasurer 
Paul Conforti 

 

Newsletter Editor  

David Carey 

 

Administrative  Assistant,  

Newsletter Publisher and  Webmaster 
Brenda Allen—570-767-1187 

  

 

Assistant Governors by Cluster  
1.  Nancy Brittain (Sayre) Athens, Sayre, 

               Towanda, Troy, Wellsboro. 

2.  Don Demarest (Trail), Forest City, 

 Montrose, New Milford, Trail, 

 Mid Valley, Tunkhannock, Winola 

3.  Robert Chavey (Newfoundland) 

Hamlin, Hawley, Honesdale, Lords Valley, 

Milford-Matamoras, Newfoundland. 

4.  John Davis (Mount Pocono) 

Mt. Pocono, Pocono Mountains, 

The Smithfields, The Stroudsburgs, 

Top-O-Pocono, West End. 

5.  Shane East (Mountain Top) Freeland, Hazleton, 

 Jim Thorpe,  Lehighton, Mountaintop, 

 Weatherly. 

6.  Marcia Loughman (North Scranton) 

Dunmore,  North Pocono, North Scranton, 

 Scranton, The Abingtons. 

7.  Sandra Drevenik (Kingston) 

Dallas,  Kingston, Plymouth, Wilkes-Barre, 

 The Greater Nanticoke Area, Pittston, 

 Plains, Wyoming. 

District 7410 Banner Exchange 
  

On Sunday, June 29, the annual District 7410 Banner Exchange took 

place at the Elmhurst Country Club in Moscow.  The Greater Nan-

ticoke Area Rotary Club, home club of outgoing District Governor Ire-

ne Carey, gave the District 7410 Governor's Banner to the North Po-

cono Rotary Club, home club of incoming District Governor Carol 

Hemphill.  The event was hosted by President Kevin Duffy and the 

members of the North Pocono Rotary Club.  Master of Ceremonies was 

PDG Art Peoples from the Rotary Club of Dallas.     

DG Irene Carey gave her 
farewell remarks to the at-
tendees.  

DGE Carol Hemphill ad-
dressed the crowd with 
her hopes and plans for 
the future of our district  

Holding the banners from the two clubs and district are, 
from left:  AG Elect Jerry Reisch, Edwin Belon, DG Irene 
Carey, AG Bob Chavey, PDG Bill Hiller, PDG Bill Speare, 
Nanticoke President Dave Carey, North Pocono President 
Kevin Duffy, DGE Carol Hemphill. 
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District 7410 Assembly in Clarks Summit 
  

Incoming District Governor Carol Hemphill welcomed everyone to District Assembly on June 14 at the Ramada 

Inn in Clarks Summit.  The event was well attended by club officers and Rotarians who serve at the district lev-

el.  Topics of discussion were foundation, membership, public relations and public image, youth programs, and 

much more.  Breakout sessions were held after lunch for club presidents, treasurers and secretaries, and the assis-

tant governors held a cluster meeting at the end of the day.  The event was very informative and the fellowship 

was very enjoyable. 

PDG Paul Muczynski gave some 
noteworthy updates on foundation.  

Membership Chair Karen Breitlauch 
offered some information and up-

dates on membership.  

DGE Carol Hemphill welcomed 
everyone to the assembly.  

DGND Marcia Loughman was also in 
attendance.  

District PR Chair Sandy Peoples 
offered some training in publicity 
and public image and gave some 
insight for the presidents on run-
ning a club and conducting the 

meeting. 

PDG Budd O'Malia discussed our 
youth programs. 

Jerry Reisch greeted everyone in his capac-
ity as event registrar.  

PDG Art Peoples, district trainer, worked 
with DGE Carol to prepare for the events of 

the day.  
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF DALLAS 

Rotary Club of Dallas installs new officers and board members 

  

The Dallas Rotary Club officers and board members for the 2014-2015 service year were recently installed at a din-

ner meeting held at the Appletree Terrace, Newberry Estate, Dallas.  

  

They are, first row from left: Sandy Peoples, Incoming President Randy Loyd, John Doerfler, Paul Rodda, Immedi-

ate Past President Todd Buckley.  Second row: Kerry Freeman, Incoming President Elect Jason Jolley, Assistant 

Governor Jerry Reisch, Ann Marie Konek.  Board members Ron Fitch and Kris Reitz were not available for the 

photo. 

  

The Dallas Rotary Club, chartered in 1927, is always looking for new members to join in the activities and commu-

nity service projects available year round.  They sponsor more than two-dozen charitable projects in the Back 

Mountain such as the annual Christmas shopping spree for 45 children, and are part of Rotary International’s cam-

paign to eradicate polio around the world.  

  

The Rotary Club of Dallas meets every Thursday evening at 6:30 p.m. at the Irem Country Club in Dallas.  Look 

for them on Face book. You are invited to join in the fun and fellowship and serve your community at the same 

time.  
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF DUNMORE 

U-Link Role Model in Your Midst 

Dean Barone’s Community Involvement – Local and Abroad 

 

Many of you may know Dean Barone, Testing Analyst III, in the Infor-

mation & Technology Management Department.  He has worked with 

TMG Health for the past 8 years. But, what you may not know is Dean 

has a soft spot for those in need. 

 

Dean has been serving in the Dunmore Rotary Club for the past 12+ 

years.  Over the years, he has helped numerous families, children, fire-

men, police officers, borough workers and others through his involve-

ment with the Rotary Club. Whether it is providing radios for the fire res-

cue team, distributing holiday presents to children or giving financially to 

help a family who has lost it all in a fire, Dean enjoys seeing the look of 

relief on the faces of those he is helping when they realize someone 

cares.  One of his most memorable experiences was after a devastating 

fire destroyed a family’s home, he went to visit the family, and the look 

of gratitude on the mom’s face remains with him today.  “That’s when I 

knew that what I do matters,” said Dean. In the midst of tragic loss, he was able to play a small role in 

bringing hope to this family. 

 

His social citizenship stretches beyond the local boarders of Northeastern Pennsylvania and reaches inter-

nationally to Central America as well. Through his work with the Rotary, he connected with a team of pro-

fessionals who go yearly to Honduras on mission trips. They group calls themselves Operation Honduras.  

Operation Honduras is an opportunity to make a difference in the lives of those living in poverty.  During 

the main trip in February, they pick a village, and build as much as they can of schools and houses in an 

eight-day time period.  Yet, their main objective is to help the local clinics with their hearing impaired pa-

tients. They fit the villagers for hearing aid molds, and then part of the team will return to the country later 

in the year and present the Hondurans with their new hearing aids which are made in US. Also, they have 

dental professionals on their team who volunteer free services during that week at the clinics. In addition to 

meeting the villagers’ physical needs, they also fill up their suitcases with flip flops and soccer balls to 

bring smiles to the local children. 

 

This year is the second time Dean has gone on Operation Honduras. Dean is driven to continue to help out 

the people of Honduras. “It is the sense of being able to help them and knowing that there is a chance that 

you can help someone possibly make it out of poverty,” he said. The work that they do in the Honduras 

village isn’t for the weak. Hard work, long hours and poor conditions, but it is worth it, according to Dean, 

to know that you are helping kids have a chance to go to school and make something of themselves. 

 
This is part of a series of featuring employees who are living out the U-Link Role Model principles by making a differ-
ence.  We would like to hear other stories!  Send your story to Holly Kubicki at hkubicki@tmghealth.com.  

mailto:hkubicki@tmghealth.com
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Timothy Genetti was installed as 

the 94th President of the Rotary 

Club of Hazleton at the annual 

President’s Party to be held at the 

Valley Country Club on June 25, 

2014. 

 

Tim has been a member of the Ro-

tary Club of Hazleton since 1999 

when he was sponsored for mem-

bership by Rotarian Bill Genetti.  Genetti’s Rotary activi-

ties have included service as a member of the Board of 

Directors, Vice President, President-Elect, Beerfest Chair-

man, DUI SIMulator Project Chairman and he initiated and 

chaired the Children’s Holiday Shopping Spree Project 

among others. 

 

“It is an honor to be able to serve as the Hazleton Rotary 

President.  Our Rotary Club has a long history of helping 

people, especially students, in the Greater Hazleton Area.” 

Tim Says.  “This year’s Rotary International theme is 

“Light Up Rotary.”  Its meaning comes from a Chinese 

proverb that says it is better to light one small candle then 

to curse the darkness.  The Hazleton Rotary Club will con-

tinue to light up candles with a variety of projects.  We will 

provide a dictionary to every third grader in the area, a new 

winter coat and a Holiday shopping trip for children in 

need and our college scholarships.  These are just some of 

the projects planned for this year.” 

 

Tim was born and raised in Hazleton and is a Boston Col-

lege undergrad, as well as, Boston University MBA.  He is 

involved in his family’s commercial real estate business.  

He also serves on the Can Do and Hazleton Area Public 

Library Board of Directors.  He is married to Michelle and 

they have two sons.  Stephen is studying at the University 

of Pittsburgh and Douglas is a sophomore at MMI Prepara-

tory School.  

 

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of 

service as a basis of worthy enterprise and, in particular, to 

encourage and foster: 

FIRST. The development of acquaintance as an opportuni-

ty for service; 

SECOND. High ethical standards in business and profes-

sions, the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occu-

pations, and the dignifying of each Rotarian’s occupation 

as an opportunity to serve society; 

THIRD. The application of the ideal of service in each Ro-

tarian’s personal, business and community life; 

FOURTH. The advancement of international understand-

ing, goodwill, and peace through a world fellowship of 

business and professional persons united in the ideal of 

service. 

 

For more information on the Rotary Club of Hazleton, visit 

the website www.hazletonrotary.org and/or the Facebook 

page Rotary Club of Hazleton. 

THE ROTARY CLUB OF HAZLETON 

Briana Papp and Hannah Plaza  

are the 2014 Rotary Club of 

Hazleton Scholarship winners 
 

The Rotary Club of Hazleton is proud to 

announce that Briana Papp and Hannah 

Plaza, Hazleton Area High School Seniors, have   been 

selected as the recipients of the club’s Annual Scholarship Award.  

The scholarship awarded to each student will have a total value of four 

thousand ($4,000.00) to be disbursed $1,000.00 per year for a maxi-

mum of four years.   “The Hazleton Rotary Club is very happy that this 

year we are able to offer two scholarships for the very first time.” com-

ments Rotary President John Madden.  “The membership looks for-

ward to helping as many area young people as possible with this assis-

tance”.  

 

Briana has lived in Sugarloaf her whole life and attended Valley Ele-

mentary/Middle School before Hazleton Area High School. She is the 

daughter of Donna and Stephen Papp and  has three sisters; Gabrielle, 

Julia, a twin-Cassie and  a brother, Stephen.  

 

She cites community service and volunteering as the things that have 

inspired her to “be a better person, be a leader, dream big, do the right 

thing or just be herself”.  She is on the Serento Gardens Student Board 

of Directors, Executive Council of Student Government and Hazleton 

Area Gifted Program.  Brianna volunteers annually for Helping Hands 

and assists at the library’s Summer Reading Program and is an after 

school peer tutor.  Her favorite community service venture was volun-

teering with her twin sister at the Conyngham Valley Historical Socie-

ty for their senior graduation projects.  She is also on the Varsity Cross 

Country and Track and Field Teams, FBLA, German and National 

Business Honor Societies and is Treasurer of the National Honor Soci-

ety. In addition, she is employed as a cashier at Gould’s Supermarket. 

 

Following a very active high school career, Briana will study Civil 

Engineering at Lehigh University in Bethlehem, PA.   “Winning this 

scholarship is a huge honor to me.  This scholarship is not only making 

it possible for me to pay for my college education, but is also making it 

possible for me to reach my future goals and dreams.  I appreciate it 

tremendously!”  Explains Briana. 

 

The daughter of Kim and Ryan Plaza, Hannah resides in West Hazle-

ton and has been attending schools in the Hazleton Area School Dis-

trict since kindergarten.  Hannah has two sisters, Regan and Isabella 

and two brothers, Zane and Jackson.  She is employed at Olympia 

Sports at the Laurel Mall Hannah is a volunteer for the Hazleton Ani-

mal Shelter and participates in the American Cancer Society telethon 

and Relay for Life.  She is also a member of the National Honor Socie-

ty serving as Vice President, Class of 2014 Executive Council, Key 

Club, FBLA and 4 year letter winner and 2013 captain of the Field 

Hockey Team.  She was also elected as one of the Elks’ Students of the 

Month. 

 

“I believe that volunteering can benefit many people on an individual 

basis and that often, one small act of kindness can brighten someone’s 

day.” says Hannah. “I love being able to make someone’s day a little 

better and it makes me want to help even more people. Volunteering 

makes a tremendous difference, making the world a little better and a 

little brighter”    Cont. on next page... 

http://www.hazletonrotary.org
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF HAZLETON 

Pennsylvania Supreme Court Justice Correale Ste-

vens, second from right, spoke to the Rotary Club of 

Hazleton, discussing the work of the highest court in 

the Commonwealth, which deals with cases of major 

public importance.  

Also shown are, left to right, are Pat Ward, Record-
ing Secretary/Sergeant at Arms; Ron Avellino, Vice 
President; John Beltrami, program chairman, and 
John Madden, President. 

Seated L to R:  Pat Ward-Vice President; Tim Genetti-
President, Ron Avellino-President-Elect. 
 
Row 2, L to R: Pat Owens, Jr-Treasurer, Bernie 
Rudegeair-Secretary, Donna Barna-Director; De Ann 
Miller-Director; Antonia Frumkin-Recording Secretary 
 
Row 3, L to R: Rev. Tom Cvammen-Board; Dr. John 
Madden-lst Past President and Alan Whitaker-
Director.  Absent from Photo Directors Fred Attick, 
John Beltrami, Sharon Farver and Sergeant at Arms-
Eugenio Sosa 

Tim Genetti was installed as the 94th President of the Ro-

tary Club of Hazleton at the annual President’s Party held 

at the Valley Country Club on June 25, 2014.  Officers 

and Board members for 2014-15 were also recognized. 

 

Rotarian Gene Acri was welcomed into the Ballard Socie-

ty for his years of service to the Club and Community.   

Tim Genetti and Ron Avellino, who received his 6th, were 

recognized as the newest Paul Harris Fellows 

 

Mr. Genetti officially takes over the reins of the club on 

July 1, 2014.  Other officers and Board members will be: 

Ron Avellino, President-Elect;   Pat Ward, Vice President;  

Bernie Rudegeair, Secretary; Antonia Frumkin, Recording 

Secretary; Pat Owens, Jr., Treasurer; Eugenio Sosa, Ser-

geant at Arms; and John Madden, Immediate Past Presi-

dent.  Members of the Board will be Fred Attick, Donna 

Barna, John Beltrami, Reverend Tom Cvammen, Sharon 

Farver, DeAnn Miller and Alan Whitaker.  

Hannah will major in Engineering, also at Lehigh Universi-

ty, following her successful High School Career. 

“The scholarship will greatly assist me throughout my four 

years of college, I will have two sisters entering college 

within the next two years and my family’s budget will be 

strict.  Any extra money that can help me pay for books, 

technology fees, or room and board is truly appreciated.” 

says Hannah, adding, “It is a tremendous honor to have been 

chosen to receive this scholarship.  I am so proud that all of 

my hard work throughout high school has allowed me to 

stand out from the many other excellent individuals in the 

area.” 

 

Briana and Hannah and their families will be special guests 

of the Hazleton Rotary Club at their weekly meeting on 

Wednesday, June 18 and both girls will be the meeting’s 

guest speakers. 

 

The Rotary Club of Hazleton’s Annual Scholarship Award 

is available in the spring to applicants who are seniors in a 

public or private high school located within the geographic 

boundaries of the Hazleton Area.      

 

“We congratulate Hannah and Briana on all their wonderful 

achievements and are happy to offer them this fantastic op-

portunity to further their education”, comments Donna Bar-

na, committee chair.  “Their parents, family and school 

should be very proud of them and their many accomplish-

ments!” 
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Honesdale Rotary’s New Leadership 

 

The Honesdale Rotary club has new officers at the helm. 

Outgoing President Ken Doolittle handed over the gavel 

to Jordan Ubertini in an installation ceremony June 17th 

at Woodloch Springs in Hawley.  Ubertini, a senior finan-

cial advisor with Merrill Lynch and father of one, prom-

ised to uphold the Rotary’s guiding principles of service, 

high ethical standards and the advancement of interna-

tional understanding. 
 

“It is an honor and privilege to lead this club,” said Uber-

tini, “I’m looking forward to a fun year ahead of our club 

making a positive impact on our community alongside 

such a great group of people!” The Honesdale resident 

was accompanied to the installation dinner by his wife 

Chelsey, who gave him a big hug when the ceremony 

concluded. 
 

The Honesdale Rotary also inducted First Vice President 

Andrea Lane Chapman and Second Vice President Zach 

Jennings. 
 

The club counts more than 34 people in its ranks. Dedi-

cated to helping both its own community and the world at 

large, Honesdale Rotary has raised funds to help Hones-

dale Little Baseball, the Honesdale Emergency Pantry 

and the Rotary International’s campaign to eradicate po-

lio worldwide.  Fundraising events include most recently 

a Beer Garden during the 2014 Honesdale Roots & 

Rhythm Music & Arts Festival on June 21st and, coming 

up in the fall, the club’s annual International Dinner. 

THE ROTARY CLUB OF HONESDALE 

Photo, left to right: Doolittle, Ubertini, Chap-
man, Jennings, Treasurer Larry Caruth and Sergeant
-at-arms Margaret Allen. Missing: Secretary Kay 
Reynolds. 

The Wilkes-Barre club presents a $3,000 check to the 

Wyoming Valley Children's Association.  The money 

was raised through our recent  Spaghetti Dinner fund 

raiser. 

THE ROTARY CLUB OF WILKES-BARRE 

Left to right:    John Stachacz - President of the WB 
Rotary Club, Bryne Lewis - Development Director of 
the WVCA, Kathleen Williams - Executive Director of 
the WVCA, Ryan Wagner and Daniel Mulhern  co-
Chairs of the Spaghetti Dinner fund raiser. 
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF TRAIL 

June 2nd was a great day for a golf outing… good weather, good golf, good food 

a good time was had by all! 

The Lackawanna Trail High School Inducted 16 new 

members into their Interact Club 

Author, Jeanne Moran, spoke at a recent 

meeting. She presented information about 

her journey writing the book, Risking Ex-

posure. 

Munich, Germany, 1938. The Nazis are in power and 
war is on the horizon. The law makes fourteen-year 
old Sophie Adler a member of Hitler Youth; her talent 
makes her an amateur photographer. 

Anyone else interested in having Jeanne come speak at your meeting 
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF NEW MILFORD 
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF MID VALEY 
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF NEWFOUNDLAND 
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF NEWFOUNDLAND 
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF TRAIL 
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF POCONO MOUNTAIN 
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF POCONO MOUNTAIN 



 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
Page 18  

THE ROTARY CLUB OF FOREST CITY 
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District 7410  May, 2014 Club Attendance New Rotarians 

 

Abingtons   Penny Mason 

 

Hawley    David Thorne 

 

Hazleton    Cindy Ferrari 

 

Tunkhannock  Michael Markovitz 

 

TO VIEW AND ORDER PHOTOS 
FROM THE DISTRICT CONFERENCE 

GO TO: 

 WWW.VIPSTUDIOSINC.COM 

CLICK ON GALLERIES. 
 

SELECT EVENT. 
 

READ WELCOME MESSAGE. 
 

FOR PERSONAL ASSISTANCE YOU 
MAY CONTACT US  DIRECT. 

570-839.2020 
 

Club 

Total 

Mem. 

New 

Mem. 

May 

Attend. 

Abingtons 55 1 66.55% 

Athens 15 0 0.00% 

Blakeslee 15 0 0.00% 

Dallas 42 0 59.00% 

Dunmore 16 0 94.00% 

Forest City Area 8 0 0.00% 

Freeland 6 0 0.00% 

Greater Nanticoke Area 12 0 50.00% 

Hamlin 22 0 0.00% 

Hawley 19 1 64.00% 

Hazleton 85 1 39.22% 

Honesdale 37 0 53.00% 

Jim Thorpe 24 0 42.00% 

Kingston 27 0 0.00% 

Lehighton 8 0 83.00% 

Lords Valley 6 0 0.00% 

Mid-Valley 7 0 57.00% 

Milford-Matamoras 26 0 55.00% 

Montrose 20 0 65.00% 

Mountaintop 15 0 0.00% 

Mt. Pocono 14 0 0.00% 

New Milford 11 0 0.00% 

Newfoundland 41 0 68.00% 

North Pocono 18 0 0.00% 

North Scranton 23 0 87.00% 

Pittston 10 0 0.00% 

Plains 21 0 0.00% 

Plymouth 20 0 0.00% 

Pocono Mountains 20 0 73.00% 

Sayre 13 0 60.00% 

Scranton 36 0 0.00% 

Smithfields 18 0 68.00% 

Stroudsburgs 102 0 0.00% 

Towanda 18 0 0.00% 

Trail  14 0 60.00% 

Troy 25 0 55.00% 

Tunkhannock 57 1 53.26% 

Weatherly 8 0 0.00% 

Wellsboro 49 0 0.00% 

West End 26 0 0.00% 

Wilkes-Barre 27 0 0.00% 

Winola 20 0 0.00% 

Wyoming 16 0 0.00% 

http://www.vipstudiosinc.com/
tel:570-839.2020

